Town of Milan Water Superintendent
The Town of Milan is seeking applicants for the position of Water Superintendent. The Water Superintendent is responsible for the overall operation of the Town of Milan Water System and reports to the Town Council. The Water Superintendent manages the overall operation and maintenance of the water supply system. The Water Superintendent supervises all water personnel and oversees the operations required to assure regulatory compliance with state and federal water quality regulations. The Water Superintendent coordinates with other agencies and systems to assure water service availability and reliability.
This is a Full-Time job with Benefits.  Compensation will be based upon qualifications and experience. Successful completion of a background check, and valid driver’s license are required prior to employment.
Applications can be obtained from the Town Hall, located at 211 W Carr St, Milan, IN 47031 or by email at clerktreasurer@townofmilan.in.gov. Applicants should submit a cover letter, resume, references, and application to the Town of Milan. Review of Resumes will Begin on Tuesday, February 11, 2025, and will continue until the position is filled. 

